
Legal Aid's statement on Supreme
Court workplace discrimination ruling

Statement from Executive Director Steven McGarrity

The Supreme Court's decision today confirming that federal law protects gay and
transgender employees from workplace discrimination is a great victory in the cause
for justice in our nation. It is the responsibility of every one of us at Legal Aid to
make sure that all of our colleagues and clients feel supported and respected
regardless of their gender, gender expression, or sexual orientation.
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Credit reports: Another barrier to affordable housing

by Andrew Neuhauser, managing attorney   Most of us are familiar…
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